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Project Status  November 2021 
Project Phase % Completion Completion Date 

Design  0% Winter 2021/2022 
Construction 0% Spring 2022 

 City of Sedona  
 Public Works Department  
 102 Roadrunner Drive Sedona, AZ 86336 

 (928) 204-7111  Fax: (928) 282-5348 

WWRP Reservoir Liner Replacement                               FY22 CIP Update  

The Wastewater Department storage treated wastewater in a 70 million gallon 
reservoir prior to sending the water to irrigation as part its effluent management 
strategy. The reservoir is lined to prevent seepage in a 70 million gallon earthen 
reservoir.  The existing liner is original to the construction of the reservoir and is 
necessary to maintain compliance with the Arizona Department of Environmental 
Quality.  This project will replace the liner.  

Status:  Wastewater staff will be contacting companies that specialize in this 
unique type of work. It is anticipated the project will begin over the winter of 
2021/2022. 

For a copy of this update, or updates for other projects, visit the projects website 
at: www.sedonaaz.gov/CIP. 
 

KEY FEATURES: 

Consultant:  TBD 

Contractor:  TBD 

Timing: Winter 2022 

Construction Challenges: 

• Removal of water in the reservoir 
• Storage of water during the 

replacement 
 
 

 
 

 

Project Manager: 
Roxanne Holland, PE 
(928) 203-5069 
RHolland@SedonaAZ.gov 

 

City Engineer: 
J. Andy Dickey, PE 
(928) 203-5039 
ADickey@SedonaAZ.gov 

 
 

$ FY22 Project Budget: $1,000,000 
 Total Project Budget: $1,000,000 
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